Dear Parent

We are delighted to be teaching Primary 2 this year. Mrs Nicolson will work on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and Mrs
McMurray will work on a Thursday and Friday. We will also be working closely with Mrs Stevens who is teaching P2S.
Together, we have an exciting yet busy term planned for the pupils in Primary 2. We look forward to communicating with you
over the course of the year to share your child’s learning and successes as we really value strong home/school partnerships.
If there are any concerns or questions throughout the year, please write a note in your child’s homework diary, which we
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check every day or contact us through Google Classroom.

Kind regards,

Mrs Nicolson and Mrs McMurray

Planned Learning

Literacy

Writing
e Personal Writing with a focus on sentence structure.
e Imaginative with a focus on story sequence
e Handwriting
Spelling
e Active Literacy
Reading
e Fluency and expression

e Word decoding
Numeracy e Time
e Number - Place Value
e \Weekly Beat That/CLIC
Health and PE
Wellbeing e Movement Skills
Health

e Emotions focus
e Messy Garden with a focus on working together and social skills

Cross - Curricular
Learning

e Out Of This World - Space Mission
o Why do people go to Space?
o What is life like for astronauts?
o Whatis in our Solar System?
o Why do we have day and night?
IDL Big Question - What is out in Space?

Expressive Arts

Music (Delivered weekly by Miss Hamilton)
e singing and rhythm
Art (Delivered weekly by Ms Hoy)

e Use of different materials
Technologies e Design and Construct Models
R.M.E e Harvest
French e Greetings, numbers and the calendar

Additional Information
e P.E kits should be worn to school Monday and Friday.

e Homework will be posted to the Google Classroom on Thursdays after school. Homework tasks should be uploaded

to the classroom by the following Tuesday.
e Assembly will take place on Wednesdays.
e The library is available for pupils to borrow books for home use, more information to follow.

e Children are encouraged to bring water bottles into class to ensure that they are kept hydrated. It is particularly

important that all children bring a bottle as they are not allowed to drink directly from the water fountain due to current
restrictions in school. Water bottles should be labelled with your child’s name and should only be filled with water.
Please ensure every item of clothing is clearly labelled with your child’s name.

Snacks for playtime should be a manageable size so that they can be consumed in 15 minutes. They must be nut
free.

We are making the most of the outdoor environment to learn. We have a timetable slot for the messy garden on
Tuesdays. As we will continue to access the outdoors in all weathers, please ensure your child is appropriately
dressed as the weather changes.



